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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:    All USDA Food Program Participants 
FROM: DCCECE / HNU  
DATE:   06/14/2022 
SUBJECT:   Health and Nutrition Unit Zoom Town Hall Meeting – Call for Provider Questions 

 
Calling for Provider Questions for Town Hall 

 
 

The Division of Child Care and Early Childhood Education, Health and Nutrition Unit 
is pleased to announce that a pre-recorded Town Hall Meeting will be held on July 
20, 2022.  
 
A YouTube video link will be mass alerted to all providers to view on-demand 
following the meeting. Please be advised, this is not a live meeting.  
  

Do you have questions or concerns regarding specific topics you would like for the HNU Team to address? Below is a list 
of sample topics you may use to include in the provider question and answer section. We look forward to receiving and 
addressing your questions and concerns! 
 
• Commodities 
• Applications/Budgets 
• Training Requirements 
• Farm to School 
• Meal Patterns 
• Identifying Whole Grains 

• Training Resources 
• Standardized Recipes  
• Menu Planning 
• CN Labels 
• Food Buying Guide 
• Claiming for Reimbursement 

• Outreach 
• Procurement 
• Monitoring Reviews 
• HNU Policy/Procedures 
• Forms/Documentation 
• Civil Rights 

 
Please ensure that all questions are submitted to the Training Project Manager by the end of day, Friday July 8th, 
2022. For questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Stephanie Clowers- Training Project Manager 
(501) 320-6308 

stephanie.clowers@dhs.arkansas.gov 
 

 

 
Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the Resource Library under 
Mass Alerts 2022 If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact your Program Specialist at: 501-682-
8869.  
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